
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pulpit Announcements for Diocese of St. Petersburg 

 Eucharistic Encounter 

 August 5-September 10, 2023 (or until tickets sell out) 

 

Bishop Gregory Parkes invites you to a special event called 

Eucharistic Encounter that will be held on Saturday, September 

16th at the JW Marriott Hotel in downtown Tampa. I highly 

encourage you to attend as there will be top-notch speakers, 

music, food, Mass with the bishop, Adoration and a Eucharistic 

procession. The ticket price is only $5 per person and parking is 

included! It’s quite remarkable because the value of each ticket 

is $200. It’s supposed to be a different experience from other 

events you might have attended. So – step out in faith and 

check out this experience on September 16th. The website is 

easy to remember! Visit www.EucharisticEncounter.org to learn 

more and to register.  

 

http://www.eucharisticencounter.org/

